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Dear Mr. lannicca:

| am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health will provide the Board of Health for Peel
Public Health up to $32,300 in one-time funding for the 2021-22 funding year, up to
$2,353,300 in one-time funding for the 2022-23 funding year, and up to $1,600,000 in one-
time funding for the 2023-24 funding year to support the provision of public health programs
and services in your community.

Dr. Kieran Moore, Chief Medical Officer of Health (CMOH) and Assistant Deputy Minister, will
write to Peel Public Health shortly concerning the terms and conditions governing the funding.

Thank you for the important service that your public health unit provides to Ontarians, and
your ongoing dedication and commitment to addressing the public health needs of Ontarians.

Sincer;ly,
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Sylvia Jones
Deputy Premier and Minister of Health

c: Dr. Kate Bingham, Medical Officer of Health (A), Peel Public Health
Dr. Kieran Moore, CMOH and Assistant Deputy Minister, Public Health
Elizabeth Walker, Executive Lead, Office of Chief Medical Officer of Health, Public Health
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